
From: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 1:23 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: 5.28.20 DRC Meeting  
 
Comments from Urban Forester: 
 
2. Easement 210-216 Duval St:  I am concerned regarding the locations of the balconies and how close 
they may or may not be to the existing city trees.  There is no site map showing the existing conditions 
of the area and the distance of the balconies to eh trees.  I think at least one city tree might be impacted 
by this work.  Before an easement can be considered, an accurate site map showing the locations of the 
City trees and palms and the distance to the proposed balconies needs to be submitted to the file. 
 
3.  Easement 729 Fleming Street:  No Comments. 
 
4.  Easement 3720 Sunrise Lane:  As the urban forester I have no comments.  As the acting City biologist 
this easement is appropriate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen 
 
 

Karen DeMaria 

Urban Forestry Manager 
Certified Arborist FL# 6585A 

City of Key West Planning Department 
1300 White Street, Key West, FL  33040 

305-809-3768 
 

 
 


